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MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 46
COUNCIL MEETING  July 5/76

Re: PETITION DATED JUNE 29, 1976 FROM PROPERTY OWNERS ON 17th AVENUE
BETWEEN CANADA WAY AND MARY FOR PAVING, SIDEWALKS AND STORM SEWERS

Appearing on the agenda for the July 5, 1976 meeting of Council
is a petition from some homeowners on 17th Avenue for storm sewers,

paving curbs and sidewalks. Following is a report from the Municipal
Engineer on this request.

RECOMMENDATIONS :

1. THAT 17th Avenue be added to the 1977 Local Improvement Program; and

2. THAT a copy of this report be sent to the petitioners.
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REQUEST ‘FOR PAVING, SIDEWALKS AND STORM SEWERS
~ ON 17th AVENUE - CANADA WAY TO MARY AVENUE

On the Council agenda for July 5 is a petition fram same hameowners on 17th Avenue
for storm sewers, paving curbs and sidewalks.

This petition satisfies the criteria of Council policy for inclusion in the
succeeding years local Improvement Program. The petition contains in excess of
ten signatures and was submitted prior to June 30, 1976.

The Engineering Department will make every effort to accamodate the specific
requests in the petition. The Intiative Notices will be prepared for work to
include paving curbs and sidewalks. If the L.I.P. Initiative is successful the
partial storm bewer requived on 17th Avenue will be added to the 1976 Drainage
Bylaw.

RECOMMENDATIONS :

1. THAT 17th Avenue be added to the 1977 Local Improvement Program; and,
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2. THAT a copy of this report be sent to the petitioners.




